
To whom it may concern, 
 
The issue of short term rentals has been brought up recently. I believe that these rentals increase the 
value of properties in the area. Normally, fairly affluent people rent short term rentals. Whatever 
problems arise, such as noise, already established law can handle it. As long as the owner is able to 
monitor their guests and property with surveillance, as well as enforce a strict contract, this problem can 
be handled. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Touhidul Chowdhury 
35 ledgewood drive Gales Ferry 
 


